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SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

This is to notify for all those concerned that the NAAC Accreditation is meant to ensure the
wellbeing of Visva-Bharati as a whole. So far, the work towards NAAC assessment is being
done by a dedicated group of volunteers which is inadequate to shoulder such a big
responsibility. Hence we request volunteers from Departments and Centres to support this group
of colleagues who are engaged in these activities. Unless this list is available, it will be difficult
for us to take care of the requirement that we need to fulfill for NAAC accreditation. The
University thus requests the names of volunteers from each Department by 10™ July 2020.
Unless and until we get volunteers, the activities towards NAAC assessment cannot be pursued
effectively and we may have to stop working due to lack of manpower and necessary support.

The names may be sent to visvabharatinaac2020@gmail.com.
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Ref No: REG/Notify/ & | Registrar (Acting)
Date: 08.07.2020 Visva-Bharati

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

All Directors ,Principals of all Bhavanas and Vibhagas

All Head of Academic Departments

Dy.Registrar & CS to Vice-Chancellor

P.A. to Registrar

Hindi Officer-To translate into Hindi and arrange to upload in the University Website
University Webmaster-With a request to upload in the University Website
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